
 
 

 
 
 

25th October 2024 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
Consultation on Admissions Arrangements for 2026-27 
 
As part of the Department for Education’s School Admissions Code (September 2021), all admissions 
authorities must consult on their admissions arrangements when changes are proposed that will apply 
for admission applications for the following school year.  
 
In line with this guidance, the Local Governing Body of Hagley Catholic High School on behalf of the Board 
of Directors of the Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company are consulting on changes to our proposed 
admission arrangements for the academic year 2026/27.  
 
The changes relate to the Sixth Form admissions arrangements only.  
 
The admissions arrangements for Years 7-11 remain unchanged.  
 
A copy of our proposed Admission Arrangements for the Academic Year 2026/27 accompanies this letter.  
 
The consultation period is open for 6 weeks from 4th November to the 16th December 2024.  
 
If you wish to comment on the proposed admission arrangements for 2026-27, please write to: Clerk to 
the Local Governing Body, (2026-27 Admission Arrangements Consultation), Hagley Catholic High School, 
Brake Lane, Hagley, DY8 2XL, or email consultations_hchs@emmausmac.com with “2026-27 Admission 
Arrangements Consultation” as the email subject header, by 4pm on Monday 16th December 2024. 

  
Yours sincerely,  
 
J Hodgson      G Taylor-Smith    

 
Mr J Hodgson       Mr G Taylor-Smith  
Principal         Chair of Local Governing Body 
 
 
All parents at Hagley Catholic High School  
All parents at local nurseries and Emmaus MAC schools  
All local primary schools and high schools in our Parish and neighbouring Parishes  
The Local Authority Admissions Authority for Worcestershire and any adjoining local authority 
Birmingham Diocesan Education Service 
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